
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, January 11, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Baked Mac & Cheese 

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Tino Flores 

 

 

1. Attention all Yearbook Members: We will meet tomorrow after school in Room 209B, 

Mrs. Neadly's room. We will be working on creating the pages. New members are 

always welcome! Questions? See Mrs. Neadly. 

 

2. TGIF will be next Friday, January 20th. Permission slips will be passed out today during 

advisory with more information.  

 

3. 7th and 8th Grades team both improved to a record of 11-2 with a win over Park Red. Last 

regular season game tomorrow at Willow Springs. 

 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


